SEACOAST UTILITY AUTHORITY - US-1 SOUTH WATER AND SEWER FORCE MAIN REPLACEMENT NEWSLETTER

Issued October 2, 2023 email: capitalprojects@sua.com

This project is critical to ensuring the long-term reliability of the water and wastewater infrastructure along US-1. The proposed improvements will help ensure the anticipated redevelopment of the US-1 corridor will not adversely impact existing water and sewer service. The goal of this newsletter is to enhance community awareness and keep our customers apprised of project progress through ongoing construction updates. This newsletter is updated regularly and provided to municipal entities.

What's Happening On-Site

- The Contractor has completed all water and sewer pipeline replacements and undergoing completion of surface restoration throughout the corridor.
- Milling and resurfacing of impacted roadways has been completed.

Looking Ahead

- Outstanding items include:
 - Minor sod restorations
 - Traffic loop re-installations (nightwork)
 - Final striping (nightwork)

Schedule

On-site construction began in late February 2023 and is planned to end in October 2023.







HAVE A QUESTION? Contact the Project Engineer:

Taylor Bomarito, Hazen & Sawyer (904) 760-3064 or tbomarito@hazenandsawyer.com